Dear Mayer Coleman and Councilman Thune:

I am writing to you today 4/10/2013 to add my support to the list of citizens who have proposed
suggestions that will enhance the new Stadium for the St. Paul Saints. I have been hearing about
this proposal for quit sometime now and I like and support the ideals being suggested. As you

said Councilman Thune "There is still time lets do this right" and I agree with you on that point.

I returned to Minnesota and St. Paul to work and now retire back in 1980 and it has been

very sad for me to watch as we have tried one project after another to revitalize Downtown only
to have the efforts fail over and over again. The people of St. Paul are speaking out on the
Stadium please listen to them now.

I am going to do my very best to attend tonight's meeting but I understand there may be bad
weather coming in which could make it hard for me to get there as I do not drive a car because I
am vision impaired and the buses may not be running on time.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely yours for a better St. Paul.

Michael G Bublitz

2259 Rockwood Place Apt 1116.
St Paul, MN 55116
651-222-8898 Home
651-285-1521 Cell



